
Curb-side leaf pick up will cease November 30th at which time our trucks will be fitted with
snow plows in preparation for the winter season OR after the first major snow fall – whichever
comes first.

Leaves may be bagged at this time. Call the Secretary’s office, 412-771-2321 extension 3 for
pick up.

To contact the Road Department, contact the township Secretary, 412-771-2321 extension 3
who will relay the message
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